
January 2019: A message

from IT Manager  

Matthew Yetter

 

Aloha HOCU Members! 

 

Continuing to focus on

innovation and technology, 2018

brought with it several changes

that will dramatically impact the

way HOCU delivers our

products to our membership;

both existing and future!  
 

In keeping with the burgeoning technologies on the financial

industry landscape HOCU is moving into the true digital age! With

the implementation of the DocuSign eSignature solution platform

we will soon enhance the speed and accuracy of the entire loan

process, migrate to online membership acceptance and account

creations from the comfort of ANYWHERE, home and abroad,

only limited by internet access. From your mobile device, home

computer or tablet you will be able to interact and conduct all sorts

of financial transactions with your friendly neighborhood credit

union, freeing you to focus on your financial future securely,

quickly and more effectively! 

 

We are ecstatic to be the credit union of choice for you and are

always striving to implement easier and more efficient ways for

you to interact with your Credit Union! May 2019 bring stronger

financial security and prosperity for all our members, and rest

assured that we are continuously striving to help you reach those

goals while keeping with current technological, financial and

security innovations!  

   

Programs & Services

From now until 2/28/19 take advantage of our special CD

offer:

Minimum deposit of $1,000

Maximum amount of $50,000

Funds must be drawn from a financial institution other

than HOCU

*See Truth-in-Savings disclosure for more information. 

UPCOMING EVENTS

March 24, 2019
Annual Meeting Luncheon:
Reserve your seat at our 82nd
Annual Meeting on 3/24/19 at
12pm in the Waikiki Ballroom
of the Hale Koa Hotel. Tickets
are $33 for members and $38
for guests. For more
information contact Mary
Young at 777-5610 or
myoung@myhocu.com.

OTHER

2019 Board of Directors: 
The Nominating Committee
has accepted the requests of
the following four members:
Wyman Au, Christopher Jay,
Lydia Kauha and Timothy

https://myhocu.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/12/TIS-Special-Certificate-20181201.pdf
mailto:myoung@myhocu.com


Community & Charity Support

Pictures with Santa Paws: HOCU members were able to

bring their pets to take pictures with Santa to benefit the

Hawaiian Humane Society. We are proud to continue our

partnership with this great organization. 

Estate Planning Seminar: Mahalo to Aaron Ogata and

Diane Agor with the Estate Planning Group for an informative

talk about trusts, wills and POAs. Visit our website

for upcoming classes. 

Titus. There will be no
nominations from the floor
since the number of nominees
equals the number of positions
to be filled, and all of the
individuals are automatically
elected to serve as directors.
Congratulations!

2019 Scholarship: 

 
We are accepting applications
for our 2019 Rising Star
Scholarship Program.
Applicants must be enrolled in
a community college, trade
school or university program
at a two or four year
institution. This year we will be
awarding $2,000 each to five
recipients. Deadline to apply is
4/2/19. Visit myhocu.com for
details.

Travel Anywhere with Your
HOCU Credit Card: 

 
“Having a HOCU credit card
made it too easy to make my
purchases while traveling in
Japan.  All I had to do was just
simply notify the credit union,
where I was traveling to, and
how long I’ll be gone for. 
Having the convenience of
being able to use my credit
internationally made my trip
unforgettable.” - AJ Bactista
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Our mailing address is: 
PO Box 235862, Honolulu, HI 96823 
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